
 

 

 

6th April 2023 
 
 

Mr P Brady 
HID Global 
 
 
 
  (By Email)       
 
Dear Paul 
 
 
MEMBERSHIP OF THE ASSOCIATION OF SECURITY CONSULTANTS 

I am pleased to confirm that the ASC Board has accepted you as an Associate Member of the 
Association of Security Consultants.  

The fee for membership is £150 payable annually.   When we receive your payment, we will 
issue a receipt and other items of information – including your access password to the 
‘Members Only’ compartment of the Association’s web-site.  Your Association certificate, tie 
and lapel pin will be presented to you at the next association event you attend.    We have 
your e-mail address and you will be placed on to the ASC database for circulations by that 
medium.   

Should you have any queries on this, or any other Association related matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me as detailed above (please use this address for all correspondence with 
The Secretariat).   I do look forward to meeting you at the Association’s events and would 
encourage you to take an active part in your organisation.   

Yours sincerely, 

Ken 

Ken Graham 
Membership Secretary 
 


